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Dear Parent,

It was lovely to meet you and your child last week.  Enclosed in the envelope you will find confirmation of your child’s class and Teacher for next session and which group they will be part of Group A or Group B.  Also a general information letter.
As you are aware we wanted to make sure our new Primary One pupils felt safe and secure when entering and leaving school.
On day one and two our Primary One pupils should arrive at school at 9.40am, please be on time.  We will invite you to come into our hall where one adult and child will stand socially distanced on the markers available.  We have established a photo booth to enable you to take a photograph of your child whilst you wait when available.
When we are ready we will invite one parent at a time from each class Room 1 and Room 2 to come forward to stand at the door, to keep our children safe we ask you not to enter the classroom and you can observe your child entering their classroom and settling at their seat.
For those of you who have given us permission we will take a photograph of your child at their desk and post it on our Blog.
On your child’s third day they will line up at the time indicated in the general letter by this time they will know what to do.   Room 1-8.45am/Room 2-8.55am.
At home time again at the appropriate time, Room 1-2.45pm, Room2-2.55pm we would ask parents to stand socially distanced in the striped area to the right of the main door, see below.
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Two adults will bring each class out in two lines and face the striped area.  When your child is at the front of the line please step forward and we will pass your child to you via the gap between each area.  Please leave the playground promptly.  
We will continue with the home collection model until we feel the children can cope with leaving independently via the main gate.  
Please keep an eye open for messages via our App and Blog to ensure you are aware of any changes.
Yours sincerely,

Aileen Ronald

Mrs Aileen Ronald

Head Teacher
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